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22nd May 2023

Year 3 – BeWILDerwood Trip Update

Dear Parents/Carers,

Now that we can forecast the weather with a bit more accuracy, we thought we would give additional
details about the BeWILDerwood trip on Friday.

Children need to be in school on time as we are hoping to leave as soon as the coach is with us. We will
return before the end of the school day so you can pick your child up at the usual time.

The weather is looking good (at the moment) so please make sure children have:

● sun cream applied before school (You can send them with more sun cream if you wish)
● A water bottle
● A sun hat
● A home packed lunch (If you haven’t ordered a school pack up then please speak to the office as

soon as possible)
● White polo shirt (to help identify the children as the park is open to members of the public).

Children will not need any money as we will not have time to visit the shop during our time there.

Children must wear long trousers/jogging bottoms (no shorts or dresses) as there are many slides and
ropes which could cause friction burns. If children do come in wearing something inappropriate they will
not be able to go on all the equipment.

Finally, the weather looks good however we will go rain or shine so please keep an eye on the forecast and
pack a rain coat if you think it is appropriate.

Many thanks.

Mr King


